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Term 4 Week 10 16th December 2020 

COMING EVENTS 

Wednesday 16th December 
Last day of Term 4 (staff and students) 

Thursday 17th & Friday 18th December 
School closed 

Wednesday 27th & Thursday 28th January 2021 
Staff Development Days 

Friday 29th January 2021 
Students return to school 

Friday 29th January to Tuesday 2nd February 
Kindergarten Best Start Assessments 

Wednesday 3rd February 
Kindergarten first full day of school 

Tuesday 9th February 2021 
Swimming Carnival (competitive swimmers 8yo & over) 

Permission Notes Sent Home and 
Payments Due 

 

Overdue 

 

Principal’s Message 

MERRY CHRISTMAS and THANKYOU 

Thank you for your support in 2020!  

I want to thank all of the parents, teachers and 
students for the incredible way they have overcome 
challenges this year and been flexible as we have 
worked together to solve whatever came our way. 
We can do anything Cardiff North! 

Holidays are a time to relax, so please take some 
time out for yourself and your loved ones. 

We are looking forward to seeing you back in 2021, 
for a fantastic start to the year.  

Have a beautiful, restful holiday with your family and 
friends and from my family to yours, have a very 
Merry Christmas.  

 

Allyson Corrigan 
Principal 
Cardiff North Public School  
A proud member of the Cardiff Community of Schools 

 



COLLECTION OF UNIFORMS, 
REPORTS & SCHOOL PHOTOS 

If you had arranged to collect a uniform order, your 
child’s report or school photos from the office, they 
will be available for collection until 3pm today.  

The office will reopen on Wednesday 27th January 
at 8.30am. 

 

SHARE OUR SPACE 

Don’t forget that Cardiff North Public School will be 
participating in the “Share our Space” program 
during the upcoming summer holidays. 

 

Through Share Our Space, public schools are able 
to offer local communities safe green and play 
spaces during school holiday breaks. We want to 
promote the value of our schools, place them at 
the heart of our communities, and keep school 
spaces active all year round. 
 

Our COLA, field and playground will be open to the 
public from Monday 21st December 2020 until 
Friday 22nd January 2021. The school will be 
accessible via the Byron Street gate which will 
open at 8am and close between 5pm and 6pm 

CONGRATULATIONS MISS GILLARD 

I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate 
Miss Gillard who has been successful in gaining a 
promotion of permanent employment with the 
Department of Education at Wallsend South Public 
School. Miss Gillard has been a temporary teacher 
at Cardiff North for 7 years and has been Relieving 
Assistant Principal (Wellbeing) for the past year. 
During this time, she has given her heart and soul 
to the profession and has been extremely dedicated 
to improving the results of the students at Cardiff 
North. Miss Gillard has, at all times, remained 
committed to the wellbeing needs of our students 
and their families.  

We are looking forward to having Miss Gillard work 
across schools, with our K-2 team next year, adding 
to the professional learning networks for our staff. 
While we are very sad to see Miss Gillard leave our 
school, we are also very excited for what the future 
holds for her career journey as an educator and 
leader.  

We have invited Miss Gillard back early in 2021, to 
formally say our goodbyes in an assembly for our 
students and parents. We will give you further 
details early in 2021. 

Miss Gillard, you are an incredible educator and 
leader. On behalf of the entire Cardiff North Public 
School Community, we wish you all the best in 
everything you do. You are an absolute treasure 
and we truly will miss you! 

 

YEAR 6 CLAP-OUT 

Parents of Year 6 students are invited to attend the 
Year 6 clapout this afternoon at 2:45pm.  

Attendees are required to RSVP via the below 
Google Form by 12pm today: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/
e/1FAIpQLSe1Z9kCIFjZTjcSd3NDiimBrQQdrlid75-
T53Xs1dzDVSMbCQ/viewform?usp=sf_link  
 

A seating plan will be developed to support social 
distancing.  

Upon arrival, attending parents/carers are to enter 
via the Wansbeck Valley Road gate and proceed to 
the front office to complete an External Visitor Form.  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe1Z9kCIFjZTjcSd3NDiimBrQQdrlid75-T53Xs1dzDVSMbCQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe1Z9kCIFjZTjcSd3NDiimBrQQdrlid75-T53Xs1dzDVSMbCQ/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe1Z9kCIFjZTjcSd3NDiimBrQQdrlid75-T53Xs1dzDVSMbCQ/viewform?usp=sf_link




 P&C NEWS 

P&C MEETING 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for  

 

Tuesday 9th February 2021 

at 7pm (venue to be advised) 

 

 

The AGM will be held on 9th March 2021 

The Uniform Shop is now Online! 

 

Go to https://cnps-uniform-shop.square.site/   

to place an order using your credit card.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Orders will be sent home with 
students twice a week 

School Banking is on 
hold. 

The Canteen  

is currently closed.  

https://cnps-uniform-shop.square.site/

